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Debi French <Debi@dmftrading.com>
Tuesday, January 26, 2010 10:21 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Good Morning Ladies and Gentleman,

I believe that you should let people trade how ever level of risk they want in regards to identification
number RIN 3038-AC61.
The government does not need to stick their noses in every aspect of americans lives, let us trade
the way we want.

GOD Bless!

Debi
Debi@dmftrading.com


